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2015-2016



Welcome all new and returning students to HGS! I am so excited about all of the new projects and activities that are schedule for this school year. This year we will continue to elevate our students and set high expectations for learning.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Being in a Catholic Christian community is the beginning foundation for a strong successful education.

Students will focus on problem solving, critically thinking, and organizing materials, for long life academic skills. I will continue to make history come alive through reenactments, project and educational field trips.

I hope you have enjoyed your summer through reading, spending time with family and friends, traveling and doing things you like to do.
Quarterly assignments will be posted at the beginning of each nine weeks grading period.

I look forward to working with students and parents this year. See you soon!


Mrs. D.Gloyd
Sixth Grade Teacher



